
Woodbrooke Hills Meeting Minutes
May 10th 2023

In attendance:
Mike Carcone- Vice President
Rebecca Barens- Treasurer
Brennan Harvath- Membership
Sarah Marble- Tennis Chair
Erika English- Secretary/Communications
Erica Saum- Swim Chair
Nikki Wagner- Grounds
Kelly Salter- Club Manager

Updates:
Treasurer: Good position financially. Bills being paid. A few invoices are still unpaid for
memberships.
Membership:

4 bonds sold since the last meeting. There are 6 bonds available for sale.
Tennis:

Goddard started with the resurfacing of courts. Lines on the courts will be completed
within the week. Windshades will be up before the start of the season.

Tennis to start June 19th
Tennis schedule to be posted on the website
Q&A session with coaches first week of June
Coaches are set
Meet & Greet Try-Outs
$250 members/$450 nonmembers

Swim:
Practice starts on Monday. Erin Smith returning as Co-Chair. Some key volunteer

positions have been filled- additionals are still in need. Registration numbers : currently 56
swimmers/4 Pre-team.
Manager:

18 Lifeguards hired for this season. Lifeguard course was held on 5/6/23.
Plan for Memorial Day BBQ- (Monday)
Late nights planned on two Fridays/month. Food June 16th pizza Ice cream/ June 30th

smoked meat competition.
Swim lessons Mon and Wed 11:30-12/Sat 10a-12p. Stay tuned for Sign Up Genius.
Adult Swim available on Saturdays during swim lessons.
Early swim Mon Wed Fri 5a-7a $2/member per visit or $25 for the season.
Soft Opening Sunday May 21st 4-6pm for Volunteers.
Older blue chaise chairs are being restrung

Grounds:
Pirate ship being stained and repaired.
Awaiting locker room floor to be finished and then will be moving lockers in



Electrical quotes received for new electrical for locker room
Clean-up day went well. Volunteers will be able to attend soft opening.
Sod being delivered Friday and due to be laid on Saturday in Kiddie pool area.
New grills are here and all set up.
Small water tables have been purchased for the Kiddie Oasis area
Speakers
WiFi
New awning will be put in in back corner of pool deck. Looking into shade area for the

new grass area.
Vice President

Funbrellas: ordering a few replacement pieces
New speakers and AMP to be installed


